
Department of Philosophy


Dec 30, 2022


AASHE Reviewers: 


My name is Dr. Brian Barnes, and I am a Senior Lecturer in the Philosophy Department 
at The University of Louisville, as well as a member of our Sustainability Program’s 
leadership. Dr. Eric Dodge at Hanover College asked me to formally review Hanover’s 
first STARS submission. I have completed this review.


I have reviewed this submission according Exemplary Practices provided by AASHE for 
STARS reporting. I have reflected upon the principles contained in the Data Accuracy 
document, along with suggestions and best practices from The Reporting Tool to 
complete my review, which I believe to be accurate and reflective of the best intentions 
for fair and accurate reporting on the part of Hanover College’s sustainability leadership.


Finally, I have consulted with colleagues familiar with both the STARS submission 
process and the formal review conducted by AASHE and their representatives. Their 
experience and familiarity with best practices for the STARS report has only enhanced 
Hanover’s report.  


Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns.


Sincerely — 


 Brian


Dr. Brian Barnes


502-338-1338


brian.barnes@louisville.edu
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